
August 28, 2020 
UA Lands—End of Summer Update 
 
We hope this end of summer update finds you well despite the persistence of COVID-19 
in our lives.  
 
Land Management continues to navigate its timber projects through the tariff increases 
between China and the United States and its affects to the Haines Timber Sale. 
Throughout this quarter, there were tariff exemptions that provided some relief to 
existing timber sales in Alaska although it did not affect the Haines project. 
  
The uncertainty about the economic recovery during the current coronavirus pandemic 


